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DIRECTORATE OF IP&T

\Q/\u Port Blair, dated the 15" Oct. 2001.
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To

The Executive Secretary,

AAIVS,
s Port Blair.

Sir,

This has reference to the letter No. 11-14/AAIVS/2001/503 dated
9/10/2001, No. 1-795/2001-TW/855 dated 8/10/2001 and letter No.
11-20/AAIVS/TW/2001/463 dated 28/9/2001. I am to inform you that
we had issued press note and also a circular to the tour operators not to

So——

take tourists to the Jarawa areas as the tourist attraction, a copy of

which are enclosed.

P
Yours faithful
(C.R.
Director{IP&T)
€
Copy to:-

The Research Officer (TW) for information.

Director(IP&T)




